
   

Nut Free Zone 
 
Please do not bring any foods into 
nursery as we have children with 
many different severe allergies. This includes 
breakfast – please make sure your child finishes 
their breakfast before coming in in the morning. 
As for children’s birthdays, we kindly ask you to 
no longer bring cake & to provide a healthier 
alternative such as a fruit platter. 

Due to legal requirements there has been 
a slight delay with Forest school which will 
still be going ahead next term. This will 
allow the children to explore the natural 
world using a variety of resources, in a 
variety of places. We will keep you 
informed with dates and further 
information  

Intergenerational Sessions with  
Care Homes 

We will be taking the children to a care home 
on a weekly basis to give them the 
opportunity to interact with the residents. 
They will enjoy a variety of interactive 
stories which will include songs, music, 
movement and more. The first 10 week 
programme will begin in April 

Events 

February 2019 

Wednesday 13th 
Bird watch day 

Wednesday 20th 

National love your pet day 

March 2019 

Friday 1st 
Nursery closed for staff training 

Thursday 7th 
World Book Day 

Friday 15th 
Wear red for Comic Relief 

Thursday 28th 
Planting a seed with someone 
very special for Mother’s Day 
(31st) 

April 2019 

Monday 8th 
World Health Day 

Tbc - Nursery Photo’s 

Monday 15th 
Wear pyjamas for pancan day 

School Leavers 

If your child is going to school this 
year, the funding will terminate on 
Friday 19th July. All fees will be 
payable following this date. If you 
wish for your child to continue 
attending nursery throughout 
summer, please get in contact with us 
to let us know. 

               GRADUATION DAY:  

           FRIDAY 30TH OF AUGUST   

 

Extra-Curricular 
Activities 

Monday- French  

Tuesday – Football 

Wednesday – Jenny’s Jam 

Thursday- TBC 

Friday – Spanish 
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Eggsploring Chick Hatching 
Experience 

In April the children will be taking part 
in the chick hatching experience. This 
allows the children to learn 
about life cycles as they 
watch them hatch and 
look after the chicks as 
they grow. 

Just to Remember 

• You are welcome to leave any buggies, bikes or scooters in the hall next door, 
however, please note that it is at your own risk. Please also remember to take 
them at the end of each day. We do not recommend leaving anything over 
the weekend. 

• Unfortunately, we are no longer able to change or increase any sessions for 
the remainder of this year as we are at full capacity until 2020. If you would 
like to change your child’s sessions, then please let us know 6 months in 
advance. 

• As we are trying to go paperless, we will only be sending out invoices on 
request. 

• Also, just a reminder that children are not permitted inside the nursery before 
8am due to our insurance policy. 


